
 

 
29.04.2022 

To, 
Department of Corporate Affairs, 
BSE Limited, 
P.J.Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai-400 001 
 
Sub- Certificate from PCS under regulation 40(9) and 40(10) of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 
2015 for the year ended March 31, 2022. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Pursuant to Regulations 40(9) and 40(10) of SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we are enclosing the certificate received from Practising 
Company Secretary, for the year ended March 31, 2022. 
 
Kindly take the same on record. 

 

 




